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National Employment Department 
 

Communiqué 
 

The Ministry of Labour, Human Resource Development and Training 

hereby informs the public that the Rose Belle and Quartier Militaire 

Employment Information Centres will exceptionally be closed on 

Tuesday 20 December 2022 in view of its Annual Team Building Exercise.  

The other Employment Information Centres will remain operational. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience caused and thank you for your 
understanding. 
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